
 

 

Your response 
Question Your response 
Do you have any comments on our proposals? Confidential-N 

The Antisemitism Policy Trust believes the work 
plan is sensible, considered, and appropriate. 
We were pleased in particular to see reference 
to Ofcom’s plans to engage with 
expert/representative groups in relation to 
Online Harms planning and expect this will 
extend to discussion of the Codes of Practice 
and other areas of the Online Safety remit, and 
indeed Ofcom’s wider responsibilities. The 
Trust has had a constructive and helpful 
engagement with Ofcom to date, and hopes to 
deepen that relationship over the next year.  

 

 


